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A ‘whistleblower’ claims Trump called upon Ukraine to investigate payments made to Joe
Biden’s son, Hunter. Joe Biden, now the Democratic presidential frontrunner for 2020,
bragged about pressuring Ukraine to fire its top prosecutor, who at that time was
leading a corruption investigation into a natural gas company, Barisma, that reportedly
paid Biden’s son, Hunter, $50,000 per month. The former vice president was the point man
for US policy with Ukraine in 2016, and critics are suspicious that Hunter received the
money in a pay-for-play scheme. Hunter also received over one billion dollars from China
while his father was in charge of policy for the Asian country. While the law requires a
$1,500 political donation to be publicly disclosed, billions can flow to family members
with no disclosure required- which is no accident. Biden denies the charges.

Author Peter Schweizer on Friday night addressed the questions surrounding Hunter
Biden’s involvement with a Ukrainian natural gas company while his father, former Vice
President Joe Biden, oversaw America’s Ukraine policy.

“The underlying story here involves Hunter Biden going around the world really
collecting large payments from foreign governments and foreign oligarchs in the case of
Ukraine,” Schweizer, the author of “Secret Empires,” said on Fox News’ “The Ingraham
Angle.”

Joe Biden, now the Democratic presidential frontrunner for 2020, faced scrutiny for
months over accusations that he pressured Ukraine to fire its top prosecutor, who at
that time was leading a corruption investigation into a natural gas company that had

https://needtoknow.news/2019/09/trump-requested-ukraine-investigate-shady-payments-made-to-joe-bidens-son-but-the-media-spins-the-story-and-calls-for-impeachment-of-trump/
https://needtoknow.news/2019/09/trump-requested-ukraine-investigate-shady-payments-made-to-joe-bidens-son-but-the-media-spins-the-story-and-calls-for-impeachment-of-trump/
https://needtoknow.news/2019/09/trump-requested-ukraine-investigate-shady-payments-made-to-joe-bidens-son-but-the-media-spins-the-story-and-calls-for-impeachment-of-trump/
https://needtoknow.news/2019/09/trump-requested-ukraine-investigate-shady-payments-made-to-joe-bidens-son-but-the-media-spins-the-story-and-calls-for-impeachment-of-trump/
https://www.foxnews.com/opinion/peter-schweizer-trump-is-right-to-call-for-probe-of-biden-dealings-with-ukraine
https://www.foxnews.com/politics/bidens-scrutiny-demanding-ouster-ukraine-official
https://www.foxnews.com/category/person/joe-biden
https://www.foxnews.com/shows/ingraham-angle
https://www.foxnews.com/shows/ingraham-angle


ties to Biden’s son.

Rudy Giuliani, a personal attorney for President Trump, has suggested that Biden worked
to protect the company from investigation while in office. Biden said Friday that the
claim has no credibility.

The issue involving the Bidens resurfaced Friday after The Wall Street Journal reported
that, in a July phone call, Trump repeatedly asked Ukrainian President Volodymyr
Zelensky to work with Giuliani on a probe into Hunter Biden’s business activities in
Ukraine.

Schweizer implied Hunter Biden’s credentials didn’t match with the position he held, and
that the situation looked suspicious.

Read full article here…
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